
     

   

Attention Candy Cup fans.  Citadel Cares will be holding there one day candy cup sale next 

Thursday February the 6th.  Again, the one day only candy cup sale will be next Thursday February 

6th at nutrition break.  The candy will be $4.00 each.  The money will go to the local SPCA. 

 

Frozen Jr.  A huge congratulations goes out to those who auditioned for Frozen Jr.  ll 64 of you!  We 

were so encouraged by the talent, enthusiasm, and kindness that you showed throughout the 

process.  The cast list will be posted on the Frozen bulletin board today at 3pm.  Don't forget, our 

first rehearsal is this coming Tuesday at 3pm.   

 

Passions-For those students who have signed up for water colour painting, please come to room 

208, Mrs. Oliver's room, as we are no longer in the Art room. 

Please bring a pencil and an eraser to our class. See you this afternoon! Mrs. Oliver and Ms. French. 

 

Grade 6 Basketball today at 12:30 in the Gym. 

 

Congratulations to Grade 7/8 Girls Basketball for their win yesterday.   

 

Ski and Snowboard meeting today at lunch in Ms. Brant’s room. 
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